
  

 

 

From: Candice Halverson 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Covid Vaccine Mandates 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 7:17:13 AM 

Good morning, 

Please do not mandate vaccines for our college students. Ones health should absolutely be a personal choice 
and students certainly should not have to choose between their education or their health. Additionally, 
please follow the science, not the CDC. The CDC has lost a tremendous amount of credibility over its 
handling of the COVID response. Please, I urge you to take 2 minutes of your time to watch this doctor’s 
testimony below. There are many others out there like him that have been trying to educate the public about 
what they need to know about this virus, the vaccine, etc - it’s based on scientific evidence, not his opinion. 

https://mobile.twitter.com/sebgorka/status/1424603849952829442 

Again, please, I am begging you, do not mandate vaccines for the college population. If you do, my children 
will have to leave the state. I am UNLV alumni by the way and practice as a registered nurse at a local 
hospital. 

Thank you for your time, 
Candice Halverson RN 

https://mobile.twitter.com/sebgorka/status/1424603849952829442

